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Thursday 17th of March 2022 - Planning Commission Meeting Mlnutes 

Date: March 17, 2022 

Title: Pen Argyl Borough - Planning Commission Meeting 

Location: Pen Argyl Borough Municipal Building, Social Hall 11 N. Robinson Ave, Pen Argyl PA 
18072 

Time: 7:00 pm 

Attendees: Craig Reduzzi, Chairman 

Jeffery Fox, Vice Chairman Fred Farino, Commissioner 
Geoff Dean, PE, Keystone Consulting Engineers Peter Isela, Slate Hills Enterprises, Inc. 
Daniel Wilusz, Borough Engineer Rep. Tammy Kemp, Borough Council 

Mr. & Mrs. Montoro, 411 W. Applegate Ave. 

Minutes: 

Geoff Dean from Keystone Consulting Engineers presentation (Engineer for the project) Review and d iscussed the items in the Isett sketch 

review letter dated March 15, 2022. 
Mr. & Mrs. Montoro brought up questions regarding any restr ictions relating to on-street parking and safety concerns about the intersection at 
West Applegate Ave. and Albion Ave. Brought up the question of whether a stop sign should be added. 

The Borough asked for any other questions. None received. The meeting was brought to a close. 

Recorded by: Dan Wilusz 

Copies: Pen Argyl Borough1 Fife 
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